
 
 
 
 
 
Data Protection Privacy Notice   dated 01-Oct-2018 
 

The General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) came into force on 25th May 2018. 

 GDPR strengthen the protection of individuals in order to prevent misuse of their personal data, 
such as names and addresses. This is how Friends of Littleover Parks (FOLPs) will treat your 
data :- 

 Consent 

FOLPs will keep a record of an individual member’s formal consent to hold their data. This can be 
an email or a signature. The consent will cover a specific use to which the data is put or generally 
the purposes of the FOLPs group. 

FOLPs will delete from its records personal data for which there is no longer any use. 

FOLPs will never pass your details to a third party without your permission, except under law. 

 The Right to Access and Remove the Data 

Members have the right to see the data held on them, free of any charge and promptly (within 30 
days). 

 Members have the right to have their personal data removed in its entirety if they request it, 
subject to any legal requirement. 

 Demonstrating Compliance 

Through this notice and other notices from time to time we will inform members of our policy and 
who operates it. FOLPs' members data are maintained by our Data Protection Officer and used 
from time to time by other members of the committee in the interests of FOLPs. 

 Enquiries 

Any enquiries arising from this policy can be addressed to the Secretary through the group email 
address littleoverparks@live.co.uk. 
 


